
Notice to Parents 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

There will be a PTA General  Body meeting  on Wednesday 12 th June 2019 at 11.00am in the 

Assumption  Public  School main Hall. All the  parents are requested  to attend  the meeting  as 

there is an input  sesion too. 

 

Sr. Sheelamma Joseph  

Principal 


